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Amy Leal recently defended her dissertation on Keats
for the English doctoral program at the CUNY Graduate
Center. Last year she participated in an Andrew W. Mellon
Foundation Fellowship on "Writing Lives." She has taught
literature at Hunter, Baruch, and Queens Colleges and is
currently finishing a CUNY Writing Fellowship. In December
2003, she participated in an American Names Society panel on
"Naming and Unnaming" at the Modern Language
Association Convention and will be presenting a paper at the
43rd Annual Names Institute. She has written for the Village
Voice and is currently working on an article on naming in Le
Fanu's "Carmilla" as well as a book about Keats and
suspicion.

Her address is 568 Driggs Ave. #6, Brooklyn, NY
11211, and she can also be reached via e-mail at
amyrleal@aol.com.

Andrew Cowell works at the cross-section of literature,
linguistics, and anthropology within the Linguistics and
French Departments at the University of Colorado. Other
onomastic work includes an article forthcoming in
Anthropological Linguistics on Arapaho placenames and an
article forthcoming in the Papers .of the 36th Algonquian
Conference on the linguistic structure of Arapaho personal
names. He is now finishing an anthology of Arapaho oral
narratives as well as a book on the Anthropology of the
Medieval Warrior Aristocracy.

He can be contacted at Department of Linguistics,
Campus Box295,University of Colorado, Boulder, CO 80309.


